
wonderful team here 
at Wibsey who work 

so hard day in and day 
out.  

With you as part of 
our successful        

community             
partnership I look    

forward to the         
continued success of 
Wibsey Primary. The 

report will shortly     
be published on the 

OfStEd website and it 
will be placed on our 

website for you to 
read. 

Tea time Care Club is 
closed on the 6th July and 

Judo club will not be       

running. 

As you will all be 
aware we had an     

OfStEd inspection on 
the 25th and 26th 

April. We were         
informed the day     

before and welcomed 
His Majesty’s            

Inspectors in to       
evaluate the work we 

do.  

I am delighted that I 
am now able to tell 

you that we remain a 
“Good” school. This 

means that the school 
has now carried the 
Good rating for  the 

last 11 years and for 3 
successive inspections. 

Whilst we are very 
clear as a school that 

OfStEd is by no means 
the be all and end all, 
and it just captures a 

snapshot of the school 
in time, it is very      

important for you as 
parents and carers to 
have it confirmed for 

you that your children 
attend a good school. 

We will be organising 
a surprise treat for 
your children in the 

next couple of weeks 
as a thank you to them 

for all their hard 
work—and I am sure 
you will join with me 

in thanking our      

OfStEd 2023 
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Lunch Menu 

Please note—water 
only in bottles in 

school. Strictly no other 
drinks unless certified 
by school for medical 

reasons.   

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and           

Sandwiches, fruit.      

No Sandwiches  

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Chicken Meatballs & 
Rice/Halal Beef       

Noodles/Vegetable 
Lasagne 

Tuesday  

Chicken & Rice/Halal 

Chicken Meatballs/

Spanish Omelette/

Orange Cheesecake/

Watermelon 

Wednesday  

Roast Pork Loin/Halal 

Chicken Roll/Quorn 

Roast 

Thursday 

 Cheese & tomato   

Pizza/Meat Chilli Taco 

Boat    

Friday                     

Battered Fillet of Fish/

Salmon Fish Cake/

Mexican Burrito 

 

Have a          

super        

weekend 

   Nigel M. Cooper 

Headteacher 

Team Wibsey  

News and Views 
NEU Strike Days 

A letter has come out to 

you via the App          

detailing how the school 

will be operating on the 

two days. Please check 

this before calling. 

The Great Yorkshire     
Creature Count returns on  
Saturday 24th and Sunday 

25th June!   

Children count wildlife in 
our neighbourhood, spot, 

and record what they find – 
starting with the Yorkshire 

Wildlife Trusts list of 30 
creatures great and small.  

More information and 

registration can be found 

at:  

https://www.ywt.org.uk/

GYCC 

Register today. 

  




